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June 11, 2015 

From: Bartizal, Leah (CI-StPaul) 
Sent: Thursday, June 11, 2015 3:04 PM 
To: johnv233l@msn.com 
Cc: Fischbach, Jeffrey (CI-StPaul); Kraus, Julie (CI-StPaul); Johnson, Tony (CI-StPaul) 
Subject: RE: Site Plan Compliance 

Hello John, 

As we have not received a response from you regarding violation of site plan 07- 
145589, I am setting a deadline of August 31st for all work to be completed and for 
you to come into compliance with your original site plan. I will arrange for an 
inspection the first week of September, 2015. 
Failure to make improvements to your property will result in our office pursuing 
adverse action. I have included a copy of your license group conditions for your 
reference. 
Please let us know if the work is completed before then so we can resolve this issue 
in a timely manner. 
Thank you, 

Leah Bartizal 
D51 Intern 
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